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Dear Lochiel

Miles and I wish to expand on our submission at the hearings and speak about
The pathways to contain new and emerging weeds (nipping them him the bud) eg hawthorn,
mayten, Chilean glory vine, garden escapes pigs ear, cockatoos, willows, and policy around
collaboration with other agencies like Doc. And giving effect to the NPPA.

Regards

Alice
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